
 

 

Vacancy: Eastern Cape PHSDSBC Full-Time Shop 
Steward (FTSS) 
 
The PSA has a vacancy for Full-Time Shop Steward in the PHSDSBC and invites interested and qualified 
members to send their applications to pumla.kwababa@psa.co.za by 25 June 2021. Interested members 
must meet the following requirements:  
 
• Must have been a PSA Shopsteward for at least two years.  
• Sole Association with the PSA for at least four years  
• Proven ability to recruit new members (to be measured over past two years) 
• Proven ability to represent members at grievance meetings and disciplinary hearings. (Portfolio of 

cases over 12 months to be provided) 
• Must possess key skills and knowledge requirements.  
• Have driver’s license and own vehicle (to be used for the PSA duties)  
 
The received applications will be subjected to the PHSDSBC Branch for scrutiny and recommendations, 
supported by the Provincial Manager and approval by the PSA General Manager.  
 
The PSA believes in giving opportunity to members who can add value and have the requisite skills and 
passion to advance the PSA’s strategic objectives.  
 
Members are reminded that a third wave of COVID-19 is  upon us and compliance with protocols is 
important. Constant wearing of masks, observation of social distance, washing/sanitising of hands and 
limiting movements is important.   
 
Members will be informed of developments.  
 
 
GENERAL MANAGER 
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